
From: Sojourner, Frederick E.
To: Adams, Marcia S. <Adams_MarciaS@scdps.state.sc.us>
CC: Lewis, Phleisha E. <Lewis_PhleishaE@scdps.state.sc.us>

Date: 7/16/2003 11:51:14 AM
Subject: Budget/ Services Comparison Study NC,GA, VA,FLA

Attachments: Budget-Services Enhancement Plan FY 04.xls
Revenue Enhancement Plan FY 04.xls

Marcia,

In order to complete the comparsion study you requested, we need data for SC that you want us to use.

NC and VA are still working on their data for us. Again talking to both states this morning, NC and VA expect data to be 
furnished to me later today or tomorrow.. Several persons for both states are involved in collecting the requested data and 
some have been out of the office. My orginal requests to the states was submitted on July 2, 2003. I have had numerous 
e-mail followups and telephone calls.

Please reply back to Saundra with the data you want us to use with copy to me since I am having to leave the office sick .

As information, Saundra will be on leave commencing Thursday until next Wednesdy to be with her son who is to be 
deployed shortly to Iran.

Thanks, Fred
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